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As an educator working in youth sports and development, I am deeply concerned by 
Representative Libby’s recent comments regarding trans athletes. As an elected 
official of our state, Rep Libby is endangering a minor by thrusting them into the 
public spotlight in a transparent attempt to make a name for herself as a politician. To 
have an elected official so blatantly and heartlessly put this student into the center of 
an incredibly loaded, volatile public dialogue is gross and shows me that she is not 
interested or capable of protecting Maine youth. I strong endorse this act and 
sincerely hope this teaches Rep Libby to take the safety of her constituents seriously. 


